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10th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Year Three Trip to the Pantomime 

 

An educational trip has been arranged for Year Three pupils to watch this year’s pantomime Sleeping 

Beauty at South Hill Park Wilde Theatre on Friday 24th November 2023, as an exciting first outing of 

the year.  

 

We will walk to South Hill Park for the 2:00 pm performance which will finish at around 4:20 pm. We 

ask that you collect your child from South Hill Park at the end of the performance. If this is not 

possible, please inform the school so alternative arrangements can be made.  

 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £11 per child, which will cover the ticket cost. No child 

will be omitted from the trip on the grounds of financial hardship. However, in order for the trip to 

take place we need to ensure that we receive sufficient voluntary contributions. Unfortunately, if 

we do not receive enough contributions we will have to cancel the trip.  If your child is currently in 

receipt of Pupil Premium funding, and you require support with this contribution, please contact the 

office.   

 

Please complete the on-line permission and payment via the school Gateway App or by clicking this 
link www.schoolgateway.com by Friday 10th November 2023.  
 
There may be an opportunity for a few parents to join us in order to provide additional support walking 
to the theatre and with supervising the children once inside. If you are interested in helping, please 
contact us by sending an email to year3@woodenhillprimary.co.uk  
 

Further details about the day will be sent nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Year Three Team  
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